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Argentina to open new consulate in China Mainland

Executive summary
The Argentine government recently announced that it will open
a new consulate in the city of Chengdu in China Mainland.

Key developments

The new consulate will have jurisdiction over the Sichuan,
Guizhou, Shaanxi, Yunnan and Chongging regions. Argentina’s
Ministry of Foreign Affairs is expected to release more details
in the upcoming months, including contact information of the
new consulate. Currently, Argentine consulates are operating
in Shanghai, Guangzhou and Hong Kong.

Impact on employers

The opening of a new consulate will streamline the immigration
process for individuals traveling from China Mainland to
Argentina, including business travelers.

Key steps

EY will continue to monitor these developments. Should you
have any guestions, we encourage you to contact one of our
immigration professionals.
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